Good Morning.

We am the owners of 15 Platts Lane, NW3 7NP.

We have a large silver birch tree in the rear garden that is dead.

We have had a tree surgeon (TreeHab) visit and they have informed that the tree is dead and the trunk is hollow.
They have recommended that the tree needs to come down urgently before it falls and causes injury and/or
property damage, and also before it become too dangerous to scale to remove.

I spoke to one of the planning officers yesterday who told me | must register this 5 days prior to any work.

Please confirm receipt of this email and we will arrange for removal in 5 business days.
Please do call if you need any further information.

Many Thanks

Shaun Brick




